
  
 
 

February 6, 2023 
 
 

 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING YOUR 2022 IRS FORM 1099-R 

 

Dear Benefit Recipient: 

 

Due to a minor system error, the 2022 IRS Form 1099-Rs made available in your participant self-

service portal (“PSS”) included inaccurate information. If you downloaded a copy of your 2022 
IRS Form 1099-R from PSS on or before February 6, 2023, please dispose of it properly. 
  
Mailing of paper copies of the 2022 IRS Form 1099-Rs is delayed and will mail no later than 

February 21, 2023.  

 

For additional assistance, please contact the NPF Customer Service Department at 1-800-424-

9608 or contact@iamnpf.org, Monday – Friday, 9 a.m. to 7 p.m., EST., for support.  

 

We appreciate your patience and continued engagement. 

 

Respectfully, 

IAM National Benefit Funds Office 

 


